
The original floor plans for the house have been lost over the passage of time.  The following floor plans were drawn by Skidmore, Owings and Merrill during 

the mid-1980s, when they were conducting physical research on the building to determine its original configuration.  These plans served as the basis for the 

restoration of the house they completed in 1988, although a few spaces, such as the servants bedrooms, were not restored to their original configuration, since 

the building was being converted for use as office space. 

 

 

 


